AMENDMENT FOR CONTRACT RENEWAL

e
Honcere
I.Pg Hrgaon
Oy hamiets

This contract, made and entered into by The County of DuPage, 421 North County Farm
Road, Wheaton, llinois, 60187, hereinafter called the “COUNTY” and Al Wamren Qil Co. inc.,
located at 1646 Summer St., Hammond, IN 46320, hereinafter calied the “CONTRACTOR",

witnesseth;

The COUNTY and the CONTRACTOR have previously entered into a Contract, pursuant
to Bid #23-040-DOT which became effective on 04/12/2023 and which will expire 04/11/2024.
The contract is subject to a second of three options to renew for a six (6} month period.

The contract renewal shall be effective on the date of last signature, and shall terminate

on 10/11/2024.

The parties now agree to renew said agreement, upon the same terms as previously

agreed to, as specified in the original contract.

CONTRACTOR THE COUNTY OF DUPAGE
Signhatureon File
- SIGNATURE 0 SIGNATURE
Poi & @ Ev (i~ Brian Rovik
PRINTED NAME PRINTED NAME
\gmmm M"J pm.e/uf mt}m‘j‘ Buyer |
PRINTED TITLE ! PRINTED TITLE

NPEI Y

7
DATE

DATE



>

From: Arnie Berg <aberg@alwarrenoil.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 1:48 PM

To: Eikosidekas, Roula <Roula.Eikosidekas@dupagecounty.gov>

Subject: RE: PO #6597-SERV & Bid #23-040-DOT (automotive lubricants) - six month term!

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.]

Good afternoon Roula-

Yes, we will honor that price, so please extend the contract.
Thank you,
Arnie

Arnie Berg | Business Development

1646 East Summer Street | Hammond, IN 46320 |
aberg@alwarrenoil.com

773) 789-6218 Office 630) 484-4368 Cell
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From: Eikosidekas, Roula <Roula.Eikosidekas@dupagecounty.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 10:26 AM

To: Arnie Berg <aberg@alwarrenoil.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PO #6597-SERV & Bid #23-040-DOT (automotive lubricants) - six month term!
Importance: High

This message originated from outside your organization

Hi Arnie,

| know I'm way early on this, but our winter season is in effect, and | have time now before the snow hits the fan
LOL.

Your current contract expires April 11, 2024, and your acknowledgement is required if you will be renewing with
DuPage County honoring pricing for another year...I've attached your pricing.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know at any time. FYI...the current contract is still current!
I’'m just getting things prepared on my end just in case we need to go out for a rebid...thank you!

Thank you and Happy Holidays,

Roula Eikosidekas

Highway Maintenance Coordinator
DuPage County Division of Transportation
140 N. County Farm Road

Wheaton, I1. 60187





